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All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time - October 7, 2018 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon William Spinks 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at 9:15 AM 

Holy Days at 8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ 

allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board 

in the gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

October 6, 2018 –  October 14, 2018 
 

   Sat.    10/06 4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   10/07 9:15 AM  Fran Farthing 

      (Elaine DeMartino and Family) 

   Mon.  10/08 8:00 AM  Mary McAraw 

      (Linda McQueen) 

   Tues.  10/09 8:00 AM  In Honor of Pat and Don 

      Johnson (A Friend) 

   Wed.  10/10 8:00 AM  Communion Service   

   Thur.  10/11 8:00 AM  Fr. Tom Whitman and   

   parishioners of St. Joseph  

   Church in Sharon, PA 

      (Mr. and Mrs. R. Donovan) 

   Fri.     10/12 8:00 AM  In Honor of Lauren and Dylan 

   Grieshaber (Fr. Greg) 

   Sat.    10/13 4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   10/14 9:15 AM  Rosemary Omniewski 

      (Cindy and Jerry First) 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 10/07  10:15 AM Religious Ed - ALL GRADES and 

 Families—THE ROSARY—Parishioners 

 invited—Coffee and donuts at 10:15— 

   Wednesday, 10/10 Communion Service           

JUST SAYING  -  
The reflections for October come from the 
book I spoke about on August 5. 

Road of Hope: The Spiritual Journey            
of Cardinal Nguyen Van Thuan  

Chapter 19: The Family #462 

A person’s happiness is not based on         
possessions or position, but on the love    
which he or she experiences through life. 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Regular Collection for September 30th  
was $2437.75. The regular collection includes the 
weekly collection and the building maintenance. 
Online giving is also reflected in this amount.   
 
Those who wish to continue to use traditional 
methods of offering may do so, however, we ask  
that you prayerfully consider Online Giving.          
If you would like to sign up, look over next few pages 
in this bulletin for answers to questions and the way 
to get started. If you have other questions about the  
program or about setting up your account, please 
don't hesitate to call the parish office. 
 
Mass Intentions Needed for Weekday Masses 
$10 is the suggested stipend to have a Mass offered 
for a relative or friend, living or deceased. Weekends 
fill up quickly but there are many openings for week-
day Masses. Call Lia in the parish office or put your 
donation with the information in the collection basket. 
 
Rosary March scheduled for Oct. 14 
The 24th annual Rosary March sponsored by the Erie 
Division of the World Apostolate of Fatima will be held 
Oct. 14 at 2 p.m. at St. Peter Cathedral, Erie. The event 
will be held rain or shine. Please come and offer your 
prayers for peace in the world, for your families, for con-
secrated life and for our church. There will be exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament and Benediction. The march 
will cover several blocks in downtown Erie. Bring ban-
ners for your parish or group. For more information, call 
John Walsh at 814-868-1100.  
Rosary Coast to Coast—Today Beach 1, Presque 
Isle—see bulletin board for information. 

No Room at the Inn 
It’s time to get serious—After Masses, in 
the gathering space you will be able to 
talk to someone about letting our church 
borrow your own nativities for Nov. 30, 
Dec. 1 and Dec. 2, 2018,  
during Waterford’s Colonial Christmas 

celebration. There is a list of those who participated 
before and room for lots more. Please stop by and tell 
us if we can again count on you and if there is any 
change in your write-up for the booklet. This might be 
better than all the phone calling—but there is that    
option also.   
Please see or contact Cathy Rosenthal, 796-3575, 
or Marge Worley, 796-6396 with questions or with 
your information. You can also email it to the  
parish. 

Diaper Drive - In recognition of “Respect Life” month, 
Catholic Charities Counseling and Adoption Services 
is holding a “diaper drive” to collect much needed   
baby supplies during the month of October. One of the 
many services offered is a Pro-Life program which 
provides free counseling and material assistance to 
women  experiencing a crisis pregnancy. We feel that 
it is imperative to support these women who have 
chosen “life,” despite the many obstacles they face.  

All Saints Parish will have collection boxes in    
the gathering space for items such as diapers, 
blankets, wipes, formula, infant clothing, new   
bottles and pacifiers, baby lotion, shampoo, etc., 
along with gently used maternity clothes during 
the month of October.  
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    Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
    dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org  (814)573-8925 

 
Sunday, October 7, 10:15-12:00 
Religious Education class at 10:15 is for ALL  
students and parents. Please join us in the Social 
Hall after Mass for coffee, juice and donuts. Once   
refreshed, we will split into groups to discuss the     
rosary. Then we will come together as a large group 
and pray a Living Rosary in the Church to wrap-up our 
session. ALL parishioners are welcome to join us 
for this faith formation event! 

 
Mission Trip fundraiser 
A team of high school students 
and chaperones from All Saints 
is going to Cumberland, MD 
next summer for a Mission Trip. 
The total cost of the trip will be 
several thousand dollars. In 
order to start raising money for 
it, we are doing a Tiny Saints® 

fundraiser. Ever heard of the company Tiny Saints®? 
If not, you are in for a treat! The company’s motto is 
“Love the Saints. Share the Saints.” What better com-
pany for us to work with when we are ALL SAINTS! 
The company sells charms, rosaries and lanyards with 
– you guessed it – tiny saints on them. They have over 
120 different saints available.   
We will begin the fundraiser next weekend. These Tiny 
Saints® make a great gift for anyone – kids, teens, 
college students, teachers, medical professionals and 
even pets! You might even find that you want a few for 
yourself. Why not pick up a few for stocking stuffers or 
Christmas gifts? 
 
Child protection and creating safe environments 
code of conduct: The Diocese of Erie is committed 
to protecting the children and youth who are en-
trusted to its care and to ensuring that those in 
ministry with our young people are in right rela-
tionship with the children/youth receiving ser-
vices. To share in the ministry of Christ is a great 
privilege as well as a tremendous responsibility. 
The privilege is the joy of sharing in the mission of 
Jesus himself. The responsibility is  acting in a 
way that conforms to the attitude and actions of 
Christ. In this spirit, the diocese has  issued a min-
isterial code of conduct. The code is included in 
the diocesan Policy for the Protection of Children, 
which also includes mandates for creating safe 
environments. To read the policy, go to https://
www.eriercd.org/images/sections/childprotection/
pdf/CURRENTPolicy.pdf. For more information, 
contact Cindy Zemcik at 814-824-1195. 

Readings for next Sunday, October 14 
WIS 7:7-11; PS 90:12-13, 14-15, 16-17;  
HEB 4:12-13; MK 10:17-30  

It’s that time of year - Operation Christmas Child 
Shoebox Collection! Now through November 4th! 

The mission of Operation Christmas 
Child is to demonstrate God’s love in a 
tangible way to needy children around 
the world, and together with the local 

church worldwide, to share in the Good News of 
Jesus Christ.  
 
Fill a shoebox and return it to the parish by Nov. 4. 
Shoeboxes are available in the gathering space 
and near the social hall. You may use your own 
cardboard or plastic box.  Instructions are  
available. Get more information at https://
www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-
child/what-goes-in-my-shoebox-suggestions/  
Questions? - call Lia in the parish office. 

St. Teresa’s “Harvest Moon Card Party” 
will be held on Wednesday, October 10, in the Parish Cen-
ter in Union City. Doors open at 6:00 PM and the card party 
starts at 7:00 PM. Admission is $4.00. Call Sophie at 438-
2566 for reservations. 
 
St. Lawrence’s “Annual Roast Beef Dinner” 
Sunday, October 14, 2018, 11:30 AM until 3:00 PM. Buffet 
Style Meal. Adults $10, Children 6 and over $5, Take-outs 
$12. At St. Lawrence Center, 129 East Pearl St., Albion.—
use Elk Street entrance. 
 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Ladies’ Guild will hold its   
Annual Fall Luncheon and Auction on Sunday, October 21 
from 2-5 pm at Scheffner Hall, 1531 East Grandview Blvd.  
Tickets $7.00 in advance (not guaranteed at the door), and 
include lunch and a Fashion Show, HUGE Chinese Auction, 
Dessert Auction, raffles, and 50/50.  Reserve a table for 
your group today!  Call or text Michele at (814) 602-8107. 

FUNDRAISER:  
Nevaeh McGill, a fourth grader at Waterford Elementary School, 
has recently been diagnosed with a rare form of cancer, acute  
promyelocytic leukemia. Nevaeh will undergo around 8 months  
of treatment at Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh. Please help us 
raise funds for her family to help cover medical costs, housing, 
food, and gas.  
When: Tuesday, October 23, 2018, 4:00PM-8:00PM  
Where: Waterford Elementary Cafeteria  
Menu: Spaghetti, meatballs, breadstick, salad, water, dessert  
Eat In or Take Out. Cost: Donation  
 
Raffle Basket Auction (25+ Baskets) 25 Tickets: $10  
CANNOT ATTEND???  
Please send in or drop off a donation in the WES office  
(814-796-4833) OR make a donation at any PNC Bank branch  
 
Waterford Elementary is looking for donations of BROWNIES or 
COOKIES for the dinner. Can you help? Drop them off during 
the school day on October 22nd. Call the school secretary for 
more information at 796-4833. 

mailto:dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org?subject=Religious%20Education

